
Wenonah Historical Society 

General Membership Meeting 

The general membership meeting of the Wenonah Historical Society (WHS) took place on February 12, 

2021 via Jitsi Meet.  President Charlie Horan called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM.  Other Executive 

Board members present included Nora Taylor, Scott Barnes, Lou McCall, and Jennie McQuaide.  This was 

the first meeting since February 2020.  In March 2020, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, all indoor 

gatherings were prohibited.  Recently the Executive Board met and decided to conduct meetings via Jitsi 

Meet which was suggested and implemented by Scott Barnes. 

Charlie welcomed participants to our first virtual meeting and he called for reports.  The treasurer 

reported a balance of $7,143.59 in the checking account.  He reminded us that dues of $15 per 

household are due at this time.  A check payable to the Wenonah Historical Society can be mailed to 

WHS, P.O. Box 32, Wenonah, NJ 08090.  Minutes from the February 2020 meeting were not available.   

WHS contributed the story for the February Story Walk at the Wenonah Public Library and Park.  It’s 

called “A Town Is Born”.   Larry Smith put together the 15 story boards with pictures and descriptions.  

Vicki and Lou McCall installed the boards at each of the 15 stations.  After the month-long exhibit, Larry 

will post it on the WHS website. 

Vicki and Barbara Price put together the recent WHS newsletter that was emailed to members and 

friends by Nora. 

Charlie thanked all for their contributions on behalf of WHS.  

The program for the evening was called “Silent Sentinels” presented by Karen Heller with technical 

assistance by Scott.  It focused on the suffragists’ efforts to grant women the right to vote. 

The next virtual meeting will be held on Friday, March 12 at 7:30.  The program will focus on William 

Allen and his work with establishing standard time.  It will be presented by Scott Barnes.  The same Jitsi 

Meet link will admit members to that meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:08 PM. 

Submitted by Jennie McQuaide, Secretary 


